
Butler Bingo is BACK! 

 

 

 

Friday, September 23, 2022 

7:00 – 8:30 pm 

Butler Gymnasium 

 

Join us for the first PTO event of the new school year... Butler Bingo! 

 

There will be light snacks and water, as well as fun prizes to win! Bingo cards are 

$1 per card and can be bought that night. 
 

We hope to see you there! 

Please note, this is family event (i.e. not a drop off event).


